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On Dec. 5, 2018, Kevin Pomfret will participate in a panel discussion titled "Recent Developments in 

International Cyber and Privacy Laws: Implications on Insider Threat Programs, Incident Reporting, the 

Internet of Things, and Geolocation Data Processing." The panel is being hosted by the ABA Public 

Contract Law Section Cybersecurity, Privacy, and Data Protection Committee.

For more info, click here.
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